
1 
 

Class #2 Meeting Notes 
October 7, 2014: 9 am 
Number of students in attendance: 42 
 
Question 1: What is good/great about CSUSB? 
 

• Biology professors have all been pleasant and helpful. 
• Good location, quiet area. 
• A lot of on-campus parking available in comparison to other schools. 
• More affordable than other places. 
• More lab work/hands-on experience. 
• Professors are available for questions and office time. 
• CSUSB is one of the most affordable CSU campuses. 
• Access to great Wi-Fi. 
• Lab courses. 
• The gym. 
• Clubs and abundance of instructor office hours. 
• Diversity. 
• Lab experience. 
• Office hours. 
• Professors teach labs. 
• Affordable. 
• P.A.W.S report helps/easy to get advising – One-on-One. 
• A great amount of diversity amongst the student body. 
• Convenience in tuition costs. Location (for most). 
• Accommodations for commuters (Omnitrans partnership w/ Coyote One). 
• Great faculty.    
• Better student-teacher interaction. 
• Cheaper tuition. 
• Quiet environment/not many distractions. 
• Fairly easy to determine which classes you need to register for. 

 
 

 
Question 2: What do you wish you could say about CSUSB, but can't, because it isn't true? 
 

• Food is inexpensive. 
• You will get the classes and schedule you want. 
• There’s a grace period for parking permits. 
• They offer all the classes I want! 
• I always get the classes I need, EVERY quarter! 
• My textbooks were soooo cheap this quarter! 
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• 24-hour library and computer lab. 
• Better faculty pay so that there are more classes available. 
• Utilize services that we pay for! (Want to pay for what we use.) 
• Availability of classes per course (poor, horrible scheduling, conflicting). 
• Quick commute (too much traffic @7:59 & 3-8 PM). 
• Easy to get into upper division classes, especially biology classes. 
• Easy to find research opportunities. 
• Great school pride. 
• More course selections, especially for large colleges (Natural Sciences, Business). 
• Extended library hours. 
• Football team, a lot of sports options. 
• A lot around campus. 
• Cheaper books. 
• More campus activities. 

 
 

 
Question 3: If you were the President of CSUSB for 1 month, what would you change? 
 

• Have better events at school. 
• More seats for grad night/ceremony. 
• Higher wages for teachers. 
• 24-hour library. 
• Make the classes that everyone needs more available with more sections (especially 

Biology majors). 
• More summer classes. 
• Increase amount of faculty members in University Hall services (such as Financial Aid, 

Records). 
• Increase the amount of fundraising. 
• Increase Professors' salary (and give assistant). 
• Free parking. 
• More upper division electives (and museums, field trips). 
• More affordable student housing to pull in more students. 
• Create more of a campus community. 
• 24-hr. library hours. 
• More upper division classes offered more regularly. 
• Sodexo is not good and not healthy food. More options needed. 
• More collaboration amongst other CSU’s, increased inter-student body relations. 
• Increase student opportunities for scholarships and internships. 
• Better library hours (24-hrs.). 
• Actual counselors rather than professors. 
• Higher wages for teachers. 


